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                                                                                   August 15, 2006 

 

Dear Praying Friends:  

 

Greetings and thank you for praying for us. The Lord has been good. We praised Him for His 

love and goodness.  

 

I was in Kosrae on August 2-4. While on Kosrae I had the opportunity to fellowship with the 

believers at Calvary Baptist church in Malem. This is the church Missionary Dave Fetters is 

pastoring. The church has doubled its membership attendance since I visited the church in 1985. 

Missionary Dave Fetters is doing a great job on the island of Kosrae. It was a joy to fellowship  

with him, his wife, and some of the believers that I have known for many years. It was a blessing 

to see these believers still keeping on for the Lord.  

 

Our Vacation Bible School that we had at our Capital Hill Baptist Church on July 24-29 has 

good results. Some of the children who got saved during the Vacation Bible School have been  

coming to church regularly. Praise the Lord.  

 

The past two days Lihna and Sonny Jr. visited a young man (Lihna’s nephew) in the hospital. 

This young man was stabbed by an older man in a street fight. Please pray for this young man 

(Marvin Weital). He is in great pain. Lihna and Sonny Jr. talked with him about his salvation. He 

was very interested in knowing more about the Lord. Please pray that God will open up his eyes 

to see his need for the Lord Jesus Christ. We will be revisiting this young man to talk to him 

more about the Lord. 

 

We will be doing some repair work on our church building on August 26, 2006. We will change 

some of the tin roof on the building that have been rusted/deterioated . Please pray for good 

weather and safety of our men that will be working on the roof. Some of you have seen our 

church building. The roof is tall and steep. It is not easy working on a tall and steep building like 

ours.  

  

Our daughter Sonya Padock left on August 14, 2006, to go back to school. Please pray for her as 

she seeks God’s will for her life.  

 

Our son Sonny Padock Jr.graduated from HBBI last June, 2006. He is home with us. He doesn’t 

have a paying job yet, but he is busy and useful here. He has been preaching and helping out 

        
Field Address: P.O. Box 758 Kolonia, 

Pohnpei , FM  96941 

 

Mission Address: World Wide New 

Testament Baptist Missions, P.O. Box 

725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

 

E-mail: capitalhillbaptist@excite.com 

Telephone: (691) 320-5417 

Cellphone: (691) 920-9429 
 

 

 

    

The Padock’s update 



doing voluntary work in our churches. Next Monday, August 21, 2006, he will be preaching in 

chapel at Calvary Christian Academy. Sonny Padock Jr. believes that God calls him to be an 

evangelist. He made that decision when he was attending HBBI in Guam. We are happy about 

his decision to serve the Lord in this capacity. Please pray that we will continue to be an 

encouragement to him as he pursue to serve the Lord in that capacity. Also pray for him.  

 

Maylee Harry, Meriam Johnny, and Betty Obed Joseph also graduated from Harvest Baptist 

Bible Institute last June’2006. Meriam Johnny is back on the island. Maylee and Debbie are still 

in Guam. Mariam is serving in our church teaching the primary children Sunday school class. 

She also teaches at Calvary Christian Academy.  

 

I praise the Lord for these young people: James Harry, Sonny Padock Jr, and Mariam Johnny. 

These young people are being very helpful to me in the ministry here. Please continue to pray for 

these young people that they will continue to keep on keeping on for the Lord.   

 

As you are aware, we became World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions missionaries last 

April’2006. We are happy to be part of the mission that cares for souls of men.  For those of you 

that support us financially on monthly basis, please send your next monthly support to World 

Wide New Testament Baptist Mission Office at:   

 

                World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

                 P.O. Box  725 

                 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

 

There are two ways to send your support to WWNTBM. Your support can be sent VIA DIRECT 

MAIL OR VIA DIRECT DEBIT. If you are interested in sending your support via direct debit, 

there is a special bank-approved form that the mission required for via direct debit transactions. 

The form can be obtained from our mission headquarters upon request.  

 

Please make sure you designate your support to us properly so that proper credit can be given 

to you. We would like to ask that you continue to correspond with us by using our home mailing 

address and/or e-mail address provided below.  

 

                Sonny Padock  

                P.O. Box 758  

                Kolonia, Pohnpei, FM 96941 

                E-mail: capitalhillbaptist@excite.com 

 

I am praying about going on deputation. I don’t think it will be soon. It will be a while before I 

can go on deputation because I need to raise the money for our plane tickets. I would like to take 

my entire family with me if I could.  There are seven of us all together.  

 

Thank you again for your prayers and support.  

 

 

Sonny Padock and family.    


